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. Ilion Minute No. 4,1959
MODEL 722 in 243 WINCHESTER CALIBER

The desirability of offering the Mecdel 722 rifle in 243
Winchester caliber was dlascussed. The Sales Department
pointed out that the Model 722 irn 24l Remington caliber

has not sold well, and sales of the 300 Savage and 257
Reberta calibers have been poor in recent yeara. The 300
Saevage celiber has beon dropped in our Center Fire rifle
offerings, and the 257 Roberts offerings ers scheduled for
obsolescence. The Seloes Department proposes that the 243
Winchester caliber be offered in Model 722 rifles to provide
a varmint and deer rifle replacing the 257 Roberts,

The introduction of new calibers is conaldered to be en im-
portant factor in merchandising our rifle line. Of equal

importance is the romovel of thoso calliber offerings which
do not produce assles, 14 is the Ssles Departmont intention
to drop other callber offsrings which show poor sales ‘i
figures, such as the 35 Remington caliber in_ thv'¥Model TED
rifle. The Committee iz in agreement as to thia coficept.

e Lt a 4y G

The question of offering both 2L Remifiiton erd 2L 3'Winche®™-

ter calibers in Model 722 riflegiwes rajiseg. by:the Heésearch

& Development Department. It W& pointe&-._ou'ﬁ%’;*ggyt s recent

Sales Department forecast.relabive.te' thé Modédi722 in 243
Winchester calliber didindt deling-Bbsoclesgence of ths 24}
Remington in this.mod4l. The Plint emphasized thet orders
JeZitn T4l Remington eaTfbor havs declined.
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. The Compmitfoe generally;disgiissed advisability of retaining
beth calibdy offerings YhitHo Model 722 rifle. The further
fAuestion ofii¥Tfuringiithe 243 Winchestsr in Model 725 rifles
Wagnralsed, <and the Plent indicatsd thet on baals of volume,
sfdditiontof this csliber to the Medsl 722 appeared more
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git was agroed that tho Salos Dopariment would supply the
ACommittee with a forecast defining thc model or models in
#*which the 243 Winchester caliber is desired, togother with

oconomics relating thereto. It was further agreed that the
Research £ Develepment Department will prepare a Modsl 722
riflo in 243 Winchestor celiber for evaluation.
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In discussion of possible probloms inveolved in adapting our
rifles to the 243 Winchester caliber, the Plant indlcated
that feoding of the cartridge sppears to be the unresolved
question. In discussicn of costs, 1t was estimasted that ene
gineering for the 243 Winchester cartridge would total
$7000, Other costs have not yet been prepared, but will be
supplied for the Committee svaluation of this item,
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